Attn: All PERC affiliated organizations
Youth structures in the PERC affiliated organizations

Invitation to Founding Conference of PERC Youth Committee, Brussels, 9 and 10 of July

Dear brothers and sisters,

Following the decision of the PERC Executive Committee in March 2009, we would like to inform you that the Founding Conference of the PERC Youth Committee will take place in the International Trade Union House, Brussels, from 9 to 10 of July. Arrivals are foreseen for 8 July evening / 9 July early morning and departures on 10 July evening.  The conference is financially supported by the FES and the ILO-ACTRAV.
The conference will have four blocks. The structural block of the PERC Youth Committee will discuss and adopt the terms of reference for the PERC Youth Committee, elect the members of the PERC Youth Committee and the Bureau and discuss and adopt the working programme for the next two years. The three thematic blocks will concentrate on issues of youth organizing and representation, role of European Youth in international trade union movement actions and precariorisation of youth work and effects of on youth employment – particularly in the conditions of the global financial crisis.

The Conference official languages are English and Russian. As far as conditions allow, the PERC secretariat will make an effort to provide interpretation from and / or into other languages.

Travel expenses, board and lodging costs incurred by the participants shall be borne by their organizations. The PERC will assist organizations unable to cover the expenses of their representative, in accordance to with the guidelines adopted by the 3rd PERC Executive Committee in March 2009 (see appendix 1). We enclose the list of the hotels, where ITUC has preferential rates (see appendix 2). You might consider referring to the ITUC arrangements while making a booking for your delegate.

We have pleasure in inviting your organization and the youth structure of your organization to propose one delegate and one substitute to the Founding Conference of the PERC Youth Committee. Please note that PERC member organizations with more then 5 million members are entitled to nominate 3 delegates and 3 substitute members to the Conference. Delegates and substitutes must have a basis in the youth structure of their organisation, and/or have responsibilities and experience in the area of youth work. The delegates can not be older than 35 years. Proposed delegates must have the support of their organizations. The deadline for sending your proposals of delegates and substitutes to the Conference is 1 June. Please fill the enclosed nomination form (appendix 3).
Every member organization of the PERC has the right to nominate one candidate: this candidate can be for the position of member of the PERC Youth Committee, President, Deputy or combination of this. We therefore invite you to nominate a candidate if you wish. Please refer to the attached terms of reference (appendix 4) and fill the enclosed nomination form (appendix 5). The Candidates must have the formal support of their organizations. The deadline for a nomination is 15 June.

Global union federations and European industry federations have the right to nominate one person per organisation as an observer to the Youth Conference.

Please send all documents to our secretariat: petra.winkler@ituc-csi.org and follow strictly the specified deadlines
Looking forward to see you in Brussels,

With best regards,

Grigor Gradev

